Friday Newsletter
Edition 12
Friday 7th December 2018



Learning and growing together

On Tuesday 18th December at 9.30am in the hall, Miss Whalley and the school choir will be leading a variety of Christmas favourites including pop songs! This is open to all family members of children who are in the lunchtime choir or who are performing on an instrument. We look forward to seeing you there!

Foundation Stage and Key Stage 1, you should have received a letter giving you details of the Carol Service at the Salvation Army being held on 12th December at 6:00pm including two tickets. Whilst we appreciate that the tickets are limited to two per family we must insist, on behalf of the Salvation Army, that you only gain entry with a ticket and do not bring children to sit on adults laps. The venue has strict fire safety regulations that we must adhere to. The venue was the largest of its kind and the most appropriate layout for you to see the children well that we could find locally. If you have any further queries, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Today is our annual FOB Christmas Fair! Please come along after school and enjoy the festivities including stalls, food and drink; there may also be an opportunity to see the big man himself!

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

December

7 FOB Christmas Fair 12 KS1 + FS Carol Service. Salvation Army 6:00pm

18 Christmas Concert 9:30am

19 Christmas Party Day

19 Christmas Jumper Mufti

19 Christmas Lunch

19 Close

January

3 Training Day

4 Training Day

7 Re-open to pupils

21 Year 3 & 4 Roman Day

<u>Picture News</u> Every week, classes will have discussions about a question linked to British Values and recent events that have appeared in the news.

This week's question: 'Should adverts be a place to share news and opinions?'

British Value link: The Rule of Law (guidelines)



Just a reminder: If your child has a sickness or diarrhea bug, they must be absent from school for 48hours from the last time they experienced the symptoms.

www.brambleside.northants.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mr. Drew Brown 01536 310680

Safeguarding

If you ever have any concerns regarding the safety and wellbeing of our children, please contact the school and ask for Mrs. Eaton-Brown, (Designated Safeguarding Lead). Mr. Brown and Mrs. Goosey are also trained Designated Safeguarding Leaders. Alternatively contact the Multi Agency Safeguarding Hub on 0300 126 1000.